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Joe.Garza@nbexcellence.org

NEW BERLIN, WI, March 29, 2012 -

WORLD AFFAIRS SCHOLARSHIPS

Through a reinvigorated partnership between the School District of New Berlin and the New Berlin
Rotary Club, we are pleased to announce four scholarship recipients to attend the World Affairs
Seminar, to be held June 16-22, 2012 at Carroll University. This Rotarian organized seminar, open to
U.S. and International students between the ages of 16-18, will focus on Global Communication 2.0 —
Technology’s Impact on Understanding. This scholarship covers the cost of the seminar registration.

School District of New Berlin Scholarship recipients for 2012 are:
e Ruiqgi Yan — New Berlin Eisenhower
e Jake Zimmerman — New Berlin Eisenhower
e Abbie Bottom — New Berlin West

e FElena Velez — New Berlin West

The scholarship recipients were recognized at the March 26" School District of New Berlin Board of
Education meeting and at the New Berlin Rotary Club meeting held on Wednesday, March 28",
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Pictured (L-R): School District of New Berlin Superintendent Joe Garza, Ruigi Yan, Abbie Bottom, Jake
Zimmerman, Elena Velez, and New Berlin Rotary Club President Dianne Moore.
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The School District of New Berlin does not discriminate against individuals on the basis of sex, race, religion, national origin,
ancestry, creed, pregnancy, marital or parental status, sexual orientation, or physical, mental, emotional, or learning disability.
Federal law prohibits discrimination in education and employment on the basis of age, race, color, national origin, sex, religion, or
disability.



